AS A RESULT OF A NHTSA REGULATION
CHANGE ON ODOMETER DISCLOSURES:

EFFECTIVE
JANUARY 1, 2021

ALL MODEL YEAR 2011 OR
NEWER VEHICLES REQUIRE
ODOMETER CAPTURE

THE RULE:

The new rule extends the vehicles that are exempt from

odometer disclosure from 10 years old to 20 years old
phasing the exemptions in by adding one year at a time
for model year 2011 and newer vehicles. For example

a model year 2010 vehicle would be exempt starting

INn 2020; model year 2011 and newer vehicles would be

exempt starting in 2031.
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